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Comments: To whom it may concern:

Prior to 2020, the year of the pandemic we spent many weekends camping at Holland Lake Campground. since
then we are unable to access camping there due to an influx of people. Prior to 2020 the trails were packed with
people and campsites were rare. Since 2020 the trails are trampled, the native plants are trampled, people are
walking off paths into the woods destroying Montana's native scenery. The lake is pristine, very small and cannot
handle an influx of more people. The campground is unable to expand due to stress on the lake and land. With
this project this pristine, remote and beautiful area will be destroyed by man. The road going in and out of the
campground is narrow, potholes and graveled.

As a born and raised Montana resident | plead with you to not move forward with this proposal.

Thank you for your time



